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To all supporters of Liberty State Park

Please help save the Liberty State Park Shuttle
Bus on weekends through Labor Day weekend.

The important LSP Shutt le bus wil l  be abolished 5131 by NJ
Transit. We can help save it by sending 1 email (or 3) to
Hudson County legislators and/or making a couple of phone
calls, To have no mass transit into LSP would be a travesty.

The Shuttle Bus takes people from the LSP
Light Rail Station into and throughout LSP.
Your help is urgently needed to ask legislators to urge NJ Transit to
save it,  at least ON WEEKENDS through Labor Day. Last summer, each
weekend, over 1000 people used the shutt le bus. We thank Hudson
County Executive Tom DeGise, the Freeholders, JC Mayor Jerry Healy
and the Hudson TMA for call ing on NJT to save the LSP Shutt le #305.

Please ask the legislator(s) by email or call  to save LSP Shutt le Bus
NJT #3O5 on summer weekends.  We suggest  your subject  l ine be:
"urge NJT to save LSP #305 on summer weekends".

Senator Nicholas Sacco Chair of Senate Transportation Committee
Emai l  sensacco@nj leg.org or cal l  2OL-295-0200.

Senator Sandra Bolden-Cunningham(legis lat ive staf fperson Christ ian Maft in)
Emai l  cmart in@nj leg.org or cal l  20t-45L-5100 ext  12

Assemblyman Vincent Prieto member of Assembly Transportation Committee
Emai l  AsmPrieto@nj leg.org or cal l  2O[-77O-L3O3

Please also consider call inq NJ Transit 's Complaint/Comment Line
973-275-5555 menu item #4 Monday- Friday from B am to 5pm.


